
 
 
 
13 October 2017 
 

Dear Parent 

The Autumn Fair takes place tomorrow in School between 10am and 3pm.  The fair will raise money 

for Charlene’s Project, a charity which helps to build schools in Uganda.  There will be over 30 stalls 

(see attached flyer for more details) as well as lovely things to eat.  Entry costs £3.00 per adult and 

includes tea or coffee.  The PTA will also be there with a New to You uniform stall. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Dr Larmour 
Vice Principal 

 


